
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE: December 8, 2011 
 
TO: Education Advocates 
 
FROM: Joe Simitian, State Senator, Eleventh District 
 
RE: “Education Update” Meeting on Saturday, January 28, 2012 
  
 
In order for me to better serve our school communities, it’s important that I stay in 
touch with education leaders and advocates in our region.  As a member of the Senate 
Education Committee, I cordially invite you to an “Education Update” meeting to 
discuss the education aspects of the Governor’s budget and provide an update on K-12 
policy proposals.  I’m particularly anxious to hear from folks given these challenging 
budget times.    
 
The meeting is open to the public, and will be held as follows: 
 
Saturday, January 28th   
10:00 am – 12:00 pm      
Palo Alto Unified School District Board Room      
25 Churchill Avenue  
Palo Alto, CA 94306  
 
Please RSVP online at www.senatorsimitian.com or call (650) 688-6384, (408) 277-9460 
or (831) 425-0401.   
 
I look forward to seeing you, and hearing your questions and suggestions. 
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